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CIRCULAR NO.  34 of 2022                             October 07,2022 

 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO OF SELLERS/BROKERS 
 

 
SALE OF OUT LOTS 

 
 

It has been decided by the CTTA that commencing sale No. 40 of 11th / 12th October 2022, 
out lots of Private Factories could be sold ONLY to the highest Bidder at the same price or 
higher. 
 
It is mandatory that such lots are contracted through the Smart Auction System. No outside 
contracts are permitted. 
 
Lots that have no bids whatsoever cannot be sold as out lot and shall be Re catalogued. 
 
For compliance. 
 
 
 
 

THE SECRETARIAT 
THE COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION 
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